
 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians of our K to Grade 8 classes, 

This year, on October 31st, parents are invited to watch Kindergarten to Grade 5 

students parade their “Spooktacular” costumes outside commencing at 9:00 a.m.   

We ask that children come to school dressed in their Halloween costume.  

Students will enter the school with their classroom teacher for morning 

announcements and attendance.  Parents are asked to line the perimeter of the 

primary black top area and classes from K-5 will come out and walk around for all 

to see!  As soon as the students make their rounds, they will go back inside and 

continue the parade in the gym for the Intermediate classes to enjoy.   

If it is raining, parents are invited to join us in the gym.  We hope to see you 

there! 

Grade 6-8 Students will enjoy a Halloween Dance in the gym from 1:20-2:30 p.m. 

Grade 5 / 6 Bake Sale (Mr. Bell class) in Room 209 at 1st Break.  Nut free 

donations are welcome.  Proceeds to the Grade 5 / 6 Book Cover for the 2019 

2020 class publication about the discovery of Insulin.  

Safety Reminders: 

 Nut Free Treats are welcome for our classroom parties on this day, as we 

have many students with nut allergies. 

 Toy weapons are not permitted. 

 Please be sure face masks allow staff to recognize students under their 

costumes. 

Thank you for your support. 

~Kinder to Grade 8 staff. 


